
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers of all pupils/students  

 
 

21st November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

South-West London Schools Christmas CU Event 

 
Our Christian Union (CU) has been invited to the South-West London Schools Christmas CU Event on 
Thursday 1st December, 5-7pm. 
  
The event will take place at Wimbledon High School (Mansel Road, SW19 4AB) with the purpose of building 
relations between pupils of local schools, encouraging fellowship and celebrating the wonderful message of 
Christmas. This joint schools event follows the success of the first one in the summer.  
  
A rough timetable of the evening will be: 
 
5pm  Arrive, informal games and snacks 
5.15pm Team games  
6pm  Short talk and discussion 
6.20pm Food 
6.50pm Final game  
7pm Departure 
  
Pupils will be expected to make their own travel arrangements and the price of a ticket is £5 per pupil, to 
be paid via ParentPay by Monday 28th Nov 2022. Please also indicate if your child has a food 
allergy/intolerance.  
 
Pupils should go to the main entrance of Wimbledon High School, where they will be met and directed by 
Saint Cecilia’s member of staff.  
 
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform, but should wear clothing/footwear appropriate for active 
games 
  
This is open to all pupils and students from Year 7-13, even if they have not been to CU before. 
Pupils/students who want to come should let me know as soon as possible as we need to give an indication 
of our numbers to the organisers. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch via email ashoderu@saintcecilias.london. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alex Shoderu 
School Chaplain 
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